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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                   Tuesday 15th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Red Nose Day 18th March 2022 
 
We will be supporting RND this year knowing that any money raised will also be supporting 
the people of Ukraine. 
 
Therefore Friday will be a non-uniform day and can include wearing anything red. Please do 
not send children in football strips and remember sensible shoes are still needed for all the 
normal things that happen in school throughout the day. 

 
‘Whatever you do, no matter how big or small, you’re helping communities across the UK 
and around the world live free from poverty, violence and discrimination and supporting 
people with their mental health. This includes funding that is supporting people right now in 
Ukraine, and the mass displacement of people in many parts of the world’. 
 
Please do not send money into school on this occasion you can make a donation via Parent 
Pay if you wish. 
 

 
Many thanks for your continuing support.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs J Neveu 

 


